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26 January, 2022
The Trustees

The Narabang Superannuation Fund
141 Booralie Road
DUFFYS FOREST    NSW   2084
Dear Darren,
RE: Annual Audit 2021 – The Narabang Superannuation Fund
I advise that I have completed my audit of your fund for the year ended 30th June 2021 and 2022. My audit was intended to determine;

1. That the financial statements of the fund were fairly stated as at 30th June 2021 and complied with Australian Accounting Standards, and

2. That the fund complied with the SIS Act & the SIS Regulations during the year.

I am satisfied that the financial records have been correctly maintained and that the financial position of the fund as per the financial statements presented to me was fairly stated.

I am not satisfied that the fund has complied with the provisions of the SIS Act and the SIS Regulations during the year, due to the loan taken by the member and not repaid. Consequently, the accounts in each year have been qualified and there may be fines imposed by the ATO.
Can you please sign the Trustees Representation Letter and return it to me as it is an ATO requirement that this be held on file.
I have attached my signed audit certificate with the accounts.

Please contact me if you have any queries relating to the accounts. 
Yours faithfully

Richard R Holm

